
 

 

Due to Executive Order 2020-21 (COVID-19) 
 

You will need to provide Mid Michigan Materials with a letter 
confirming your critical work status in order to purchase material 

during the stay at home order currently in effect through April 30th. 
 

We apologize for the inconvenience and look forward to selling our 
material to all customers when the stay at home order is lifted. 

 
Stay safe, Stay healthy 


